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Gospel Workshop with Ken Anderson 

 

Ken Anderson, Gospel Choir, is an internationally recognized 
Gospel musician. as well as being the music director of the 

Martin Luther King, Jr. Community. 

Sunday, November 23, 2014 
1:30 to 4:30 PM 

It’s a workshop.  It’s not work! 
No music to read – learn by ear. 

Bring a friend or your whole choir! 
 

Pre-registered $10; $15 at the door 
Click HERE to register. 

Contact Jill Reis, Choir Director, for more information: 
choir@uufsd.org 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1dwCKNaER7fT9kjRa0wSSwSfY45Uys8v2W8zfVjosDxc/viewform
mailto:choir@uufsd.org

